
 

 

 

Please join us for a webinar designed for parents, families, and friends 
who have a student entering Lewis & Clark College for the Fall 2022 

semester. 
 

Supporting Your Student Through the First Year 
August 10th at 2 p.m. PDT on Zoom 

 
Meet Aimee Milne, Director of The Office of Student Accessibility, 

Katie McFaddin, Director of the College Advising Center, and Robin 
Keillor, Director of Clinical Services, and learn more about how 

parents and family members can support their student during the first 
year at Lewis & Clark!  

 
Register in advance for this webinar here. The Zoom link will be 

sent to registrants before the webinar. 
 

 

In addition to the webinar, we invite you to attend Parents & Family 
Preview. 

Parents and Family Preview 
August 24, 2022 

 
On the first day of New Student Orientation, parents, family, and 

friends are welcome to take campus tours, eat in the dining hall, assist 
their student with move-in, and participate in special programming just 

for them. 
 

The cost of attending is $22 per person, which helps defray the cost of 
the Wednesday meals as well as incidental program expenses. 

Children 5 and under are not required to register. 
 

If you have not yet registered, find more  
information and register here. 

https://college.lclark.edu/giving/
https://college.lclark.edu/giving/
https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_9ZQEOCygRE-79HIXYXd5Ig
https://college.lclark.edu/student_life/new_student_orientation/parents/
https://college.lclark.edu/giving/


You do not need to register your Lewis & Clark student. 
 

The last day to register for Parents and Family Preview is 
August 19, 2022, at noon. 

 

 
 

The full Parents and Family Preview schedule will be available soon. If 
you have questions about Parents and Family Preview, please call the 

Office of Alumni and Parent Engagement at 
503-768-7950, or email parents@lclark.edu. Throughout your 

student's time at Lewis & Clark, the Parents and Families website is a 
great resource for announcements, event details, and campus 

information.  
 

If you have questions about your students' schedule, please call the 
Office of New Student Orientation at 503-768-7182, or email 

nso@lclark.edu. 

 

 
Alumni and Parent Engagement 

615 S. Palatine Hill 
Portland, OR 97219 

 

          
 

 

 

https://college.lclark.edu/student_life/new_student_orientation/parents/
https://college.lclark.edu/parents/
https://www.lclark.edu/
https://www.lclark.edu/
https://www.lclark.edu/
https://www.facebook.com/lewisandclarkalumni/
https://www.instagram.com/lc.alumni/
https://www.youtube.com/c/lewisandclarkcollegeportlandoregon
https://www.linkedin.com/school/lewis-&-clark-college/

